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 GO MAD is BACK!  

 The Barn @ Faith CCRC 

 Friday, Sept 12 

 6:00 – 8:30 PM 
Get ready for an awesome night 

of food, games, and wild 

fun with your crew!  
New school year, same epic 
vibes. Don’t miss the kickoff! 

Bring a friend — or five! 
Let’s GO MAD together  

 

February Special Offerings: 
 

February 6- Grain Of Hope   

 Race Relations Sunday 

 

February 13- Eastern Christian              

Children’s Retreat 

 

February 20- ECSA 

 

February 27- Benevolent Fund  

 

 

 
~ Deep Roots, Fresh Growth ~ 

 

 

Church Calendar 

This Week               September 7  
Door Monitor- Julanna Klaasen  
Sound/Video- Paul Cusack  
Projector- Phil Verrengia  
Nursery- Renee Kobovitch, Karen Spano 
KidsChurch- Jan Kuiken, Kristen Tolsma  
Coffee- John & Beth Milkamp 
Prayers Of The People- Andrew van der Meer 
Children’s Message- Kathy Faasse  
KidSpace- SUMMER BREAK 
Chosen- SUMMER BREAK 
  
  
  

Next Week              September 14          
Door Monitor- Andrew van der Meer 
Sound/Video- Jon Englishmen  
Projector- John Belanus  
Nursery- Kristen Tolsma, Sally Ruitenberg 
KidsChurch- Pastor Moses  
Coffee- John & Barb Belanus  
Prayers Of The People- Pastor Moses  
Children’s Message- Bill Faasse  
KidSpace-  
Chosen-  

  

   
    

Dear Church Family, 

We want to take a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude to all of you. Recently, 

Olivia shared with the congregation her project to support the homeless, and we 

want to make sure everyone—even those who weren’t able to be there—knows how 

much your generosity has made a difference. 

When Olivia reached out for help to complete her project, the response was 

incredible. Not only did you meet her need, but together you raised an additional 

$2,000! Because of your incredible generosity, Olivia will now be able to bless even 

more people than she ever dreamed possible. 

Through this effort, we were connected with a nonprofit organization called Onoma, 

led by Dean Laterra, who will be partnering with us in the distribution. 

As parents, we cannot express how thankful we are. Your outpouring of love and 

support didn’t just provide for the homeless—it also showed Olivia firsthand what it 

means to be part of a Christ-centered community. Thank you for encouraging her, 

for believing in her, and for helping us raise a daughter who sees service as a way to 

live out her faith. 

With full hearts, 

Tanya and Jim 

 

 

 

PRELUDE 

WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 

*GATHERING SONG- “COME, PEOPLE OF THE RISEN KING” 

*CALL TO WORSHIP  

*GOD’S GREETING & MUTUAL GREETING 

* SONG OF PRAISE- “WE PRAISE YOU, O GOD” 

CALL TO CONFESSION- “COME, YOU DISCONSOLATE” 

PRAYER OF CONFESSION 

ASSURANCE OF PARDON 

SONG OF ASSURANCE- “GRACE” 

PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE 

OFFERING 

                    SPECIAL COLLECTION- BUILDING FUND  

TIME WITH THE YOUNG AT HEART 

*SONG OF PREPARATION- “THY WORD”  

PRAYER 

SCRIPTURE-            EXODUS 34: 1-9 

SERMON- “A SECOND SET OF TABLETS”  

*SONG OF RESPONSE- “BE THOU MY VISION” 

COMMUNION 

*BENEDICTION 

*DOXOLOGY- “BY THE SEA OF CRYSTAL”  

 POSTLUDE  

  TIME OF FELLOWSHIP 

EVERYONE IS INVITED FOR A TIME OF FELLOWSHIP IN THE BARN. 
 
 

*Please rise, in body or in spirit 

 

Special Collections: 

September 7-                     

Building Fund 

September 14-    

Lighthouse Pregnancy 

Resource Center 

September 21-                

Madison Ave 

Crossroads 

September 28-                        

SNL Youth Group 

 

 



TODAY, September 7, 

• Is the thirteenth Sunday after Pentecost 

• We will celebrate communion at our morning service. Jesus said, “Come 
to me all you who are weary and burdened, and I will give you rest.  Take my 
yoke upon you and learn from me, for I am gentle and humble in heart, and 
you will find rest for your souls.”  All, then, who are truly sorry for their 
sins, who sincerely believe in the Lord Jesus as their Savior, and who 
earnestly desire to lead a godly life, ought to accept the invitation now given 
and come with gladness to the table of the Lord 

 
NEXT SUNDAY, September 14, 

• Is the fourteenth Sunday after Pentecost 
 

FAITH COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS                                                                                                 
What do the Ten Commandments mean to you? Were you ever curious why the Ten 
Commandments are so important to our lives? Do you have any questions about the 
Ten Commandments? This fall, Pastor Moses will be preaching a sermon series on the 
Decalogue. There will also be two Study Groups that will look at the Ten 
Commandments in more detail and dig deeper from what was heard during the 
Sunday sermon.  

KidSpace & Chosen will begin again next Sunday, September 14th and will take place 
after the sermon, during morning worship. All kids in grades 1-4 will meet in the blue 
room and kids in grades 5-8 will meet upstairs in the Barn. We are still looking for one 
volunteer for each class to lead each week. We cannot run these programs without 
leaders. The sign-up sheets are in the narthex- please see Pastor Moses or Kelly with 
any questions.   

The VBS Team needs your help Again!  Our VBS Road Trip is over, but we still have 
some shelves and couches to move. Some men are needed to help turn the shelves 
around in the nursery and return the couches to the blue room.   

Save the date! The Brauning's are visiting Faith Community Church. On Sunday, 
October 5th, Steve and Sandra will be visiting our church to give a mission report and 
share of the wonderful work God is doing in the Dominican Republic. Steve will also 
lead us in the morning service. There will be a light lunch and mission presentation 
after the service. Please save the date!  

From the Elders: The Elders had a meeting on August 24th to redo our care group list 
which will be shared next week. It was an amazing time of going through our church 
membership and praying for the congregation. Please continue to pray for wisdom 
and guidance as our elders look to serve the worshipping needs of our congregation.  

OUR FAITH COMMUNITY FAMILY 
Please pray for Carrie Johnson                
(wife of Rev. Michael Johnson of 
Cedar Hill Church) as she begins 
cancer treatment.  

We extend our Christian sympathy to 
John Butler in the passing of his wife, 
Louise Butler on September 2nd. 

We extend our Christian sympathy to 
the family of Jean Zuidema, who 
passed away on August 29th.  

Betty Youngsman is in Christian 
Health for rehabilitation on her hip.  

Please continue to keep Charlie 
Ackerman in your prayers. He has 
been battling multiple health issues, 
including a Graves disease diagnosis, 
a lesion on his spine and suffering 
from a minor stroke. 

  

       

9/7 Tanya Calaski 

 

 

 

 

 From Council: Our next meeting is on Monday, September 15th. Please pray for the 
spirit’s guidance as we discern God’s will for our church and trust the leading of the 
Great Shepherd.  

Ladies Bible Study will start up again on September 11th at 10am in the blue room. All 
ladies of all ages are welcome! Please see Linda Van Lenten with any questions. 

Men’s Bible Study will begin this fall. The group will begin by studying the Ten 
Commandments. Please see Bob Jacobs to sign up or with any questions.   

SNL = Sunday Night Live! All high school students are welcome Sundays from                
6:00–8:00pm for two hours of food, laughter, games, and honest conversations. Come 
join us on September 21st at the Barn at Faith Community Church for our first meeting 
of the year! Bring your friends—it’s a great way to end the weekend and start a new 
week! Come join the fun, bring your appetite, and see what Sunday nights at SNL are 
all about! 

Join Heirborne on September 10th from 7-9pm at Cedar Hill for a welcome back firepit 
& smores night! All 7-8th graders are welcome- bring your friends! Contact Rick Botbyl 
at 973-464-6986 with any questions. 

Christian Singles will meet September 13th at 6pm for supper, prayer, and music in the 
Barn. All widowed, divorced and singles are invited. Sandwiches and salads will be 
served followed by prayer and Christian music provided by Joe and Diane 
Wamsley.  Joe has written many Christian songs, developed CDs and has been blessed 
with opportunities to perform with Christian musician friends at coffee houses, 
churches, and at Ocean Grove. For more information, please contact Carol at                     
973 -523- 5072 or email cdunningCSNJ@gmail.com. 

Safe Church Annual Training:  All persons 18 years old or older who are involved with 
any of the children’s ministries are required to complete the Annual Safe Church 
Training.  If you were not able to attend in July, please read the Safe Church Policy and 
contact Carol Dunning regarding a training session. 

REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS                                                                                                        
The Council and members of Rockpoint Community Church warmly invite you to join 
us for the Installation Service of our new Lead Pastor, Erik Pluemer, on Sunday, 
September 14th, at 3:00 p.m. (cake and coffee will be served afterwards). We give 
thanks to the Lord for guiding Pastor Erik to shepherd our congregation, and we look 
forward to celebrating this special occasion together as the family of God. We hope 
you will join us in welcoming him to both our church and our community. 

Next Events at Windmere! 

• Classic Car Show at Windmere- Join us for a Classic Car Show at Windmere 
on Tuesday September 9th from 6:00 - 8:00 pm.  If you would like to 
participate with your car, please RSVP to 973-427-4087, ext. 612 
or kcarrero@hchnj.org.  
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